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Washington, DC – The National Council on Problem Gambling (NCPG) under the leadership of their 
Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Committee and Board of Directors issued the following proclamation for 
Black History Month: 
 
“Resolved, the Board of Directors of the National Council on Problem Gambling issues the following 

proclamation that we: 

Recognize the importance of Black History Month as an opportunity to reflect on the complex history of 

the United States, while remaining hopeful and confident about the path ahead; 

Acknowledge the significance of Black History Month as an important opportunity to commemorate the 

tremendous contributions of Black Americans to the history of the United States; 

Encourage the celebration of Black History Month to provide a continuing opportunity for all people in 

the United States to learn from the past and understand the experiences that have shaped the United 

States; and  

Call on all individuals and organizations involved in gambling issues to aggressively address racial and 

ethnic disparities in prevention, education, treatment, enforcement, research, responsible gambling and 

recovery when making both policy and funding decisions.” 

About the National Council on Problem Gambling 
 
Based in Washington DC, the National Council on Problem Gambling is the only national nonprofit 
organization that seeks to minimize the economic and social costs associated with gambling addiction. If 
you or someone you know may have a gambling problem, contact the National Problem Gambling 
Helpline, which offers hope and help without stigma or shame. Call or text 1-800-522-4700 or visit 
www.ncpgambling.org/chat. Help is available 24/7 – it is free and confidential. 
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